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Best Wishes for the Summer 
 

As this is the last newsletter for this academic year, please accept our best wishes for a restful and 
relaxing summer.  We send good luck to those moving on at the end of term and we look forward to 
seeing new and familiar faces on the first day of the Autumn Term which is Monday 4th September. 
 
Non-Uniform Friday 21st July 
 
Friday 21st July will be a non-uniform day in return for 
cupcakes and biscuits for the barbecue on Saturday 22nd 
July. 
 
Year 6 Message 
 
Bella in Year 6 would like to ask whether anyone has child 
friendly books or toys for a stall at the barbecue on 
Saturday. 
 
Bags and Belonging 
 
Please make sure that your child has all their belongings 
and PE kit at the end of term as this makes it much easier 
to deep clean the school. 
 
Book Amnesty 
 
We are still missing a large amount of our scheme reading books.  It will cost a great deal of money to 
replace these and this obviously means that we can’t spend funds on other items for the children.  Please 
have a search at home and bring in any that have accidently spent more time away from school than 
intended – thank you.  Please note that no reading books will be sent home after Wednesday of this 
week. 
 
End of Year Leavers’ Assembly Reminder 
Please be reminded that the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly will take place on Tuesday 25th July at 2.15pm. 
Whilst priority is given to the parents of pupils in Year 6, parents from other year groups are welcome. 
 
Safeguarding Update 
A good source of information and guidance can be found at the NSPCC website: 
 https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-you-can-do/get-advice-and-support/ 
 
Pupil Achievements 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the 
office: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk  


